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Membership Change, Alternative Project Delivery Advisory Committee 

 
Based on changes in organizational roles, Ravi Chandran is replacing Mark Rolfe as a 

Construction representative on the Alternative Project Delivery Advisory Committee. 

 

This bulletin amends the Engineering & Construction Directive, “Alternative Project Delivery 

Advisory Committee” 2015-4-EC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/documents/aec/2015-4-EC.pdf
http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/documents/aec/2015-4-EC.pdf
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